Hamilton Township
Planning Commission
Minutes of 9-13-2016

Call to order by Denise Goodenow at 6:30 PM and the Pledge of Allegiance was recited.

Roll Call Attendance:

Present: Denise Goodenow, Dave Wright, Mike Conway, Marsha McKee and Linda Barkell
Absent: none

Staff Present: Mark Janeczko, Zoning Administrator and BEO.

Guests: none

Approval of the Agenda: Motion by Conway and 2" by Barkell to accept the agenda as written. All in
favor, M/C.

Approval of the Minutes: Barkell read the minutes of 8-9-2016 to all present. Motion by McKee and 2"
by Conway to approve the minutes as read. All in favor, M/C.

Public Comments: none

New Business: Discussed having a Harvest Party and will schedule that soon. Barkell is to contact the
State of Michigan and gather information about Gaming Licenses for 50/50 raffles and other fund raising
methods.

Old Business: PC will go forward with an Ordinance for enforcement of illegal burning. Mark advises
that the Tree Grant is not really a tree grant. We can pick up left over trees from the Soil Conservation
tree sale at a lower cost. The Community Picnic was a great success and a big thank you to Members
First Credit Union for a donation of a door prize and to Muskegon Development for the donation of all
food and a large cash donation to the park fund. Also a thank you to Denise Goodenow, it would never
have gotten done without her. Denise will be submitting a request for proposal to LandPlan and Rowe
for estimated costs to write a Master Park Plan. The survey taken at the picnic showed most interest in
adult type activities.

Zoning Administrators report given at the Township Board Meeting on 9-1-2016.
Next regular meeting is Tuesday, October 11, 2016 at 6:30 PM.
Motion by McKee and 2™ by Conway to adjourn at 7:55 PM. All in Favor, M/C.

Linda Barkell
Secretary



